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Given the negative impact on development that a new tax the Tax Cut and Jobs Act of 2017 placed on

contributed utility infrastructure, the staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission is holding a workshop to

address the tax, on July 19th, starting at 10 a.m. at Room 450 in the Governor's Office Building, 200 Madison

Street, Jefferson City, MO 65102.

It is important that all aspects of the development and building industry in Missouri be represented.

Developers, builders, contractors, and subcontractors are encouraged to attend.
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